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Full Text

The Permanent Forum heard that industrial companies and authorities in the
Russian Federation promoted certain “authorized bodies of Indigenous Peoples”,
which in reality were run by State representatives claiming that only these
organizations had the right to negotiate on behalf of Indigenous Peoples. In this
regard, the Forum proposes that the Government of the Russian Federation revise
the federal law on guarantees of the rights of Indigenous Peoples of the Russian
Federation.
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